
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Wednesday,	10	May	2017	
2:50:17	PM	
	
Dear	IPART	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	power	generated	by	households.		The	FiT	should	
be	a	fair	market	price	to	encourage	more	solar	generation	and	should	represent	
the	true	value	of	this	important	generation	source.		We	have	a	12kW	system	
installed	and	we	receive	less	than	8c/kWh	for	any	excess	that	returns	to	the	grid.		
Comparatively	we	pay	up	to	42c/kWh	for	our	power	during	peak	periods.		This	
is	not	fair	nor	reasonable.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration	
	
Rgds	
	
	Richard	Finlay-Jones	

	
	
Richard	Finlay-Jones		

	
Postcode:	2291	
	
	




